


LOUISIANA TECH
UNIVERSITY,

Off ice of the University Flegistrar

University Senate:

I am writing a letter of support for Michael Gilmore to be considered for the Outstanding Service Award.

Michael goes well beyond his defined duties. He is always professional and acts as a key element for the
College of Education. I have seen him guide parents and students through anything they need

assistance for. He has played an outstanding role to link my office and our operations to the College of
Education.

I highly recommend him to be awarded this award. Thank you and let me know if you have additional
questions.

Chovanec

University Registrar

318-257-2176
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My name is Kiley Jo Brandon and I am a student at Louisiana Tech University.  I began
studying at Louisiana Tech in the fall of 2018; after pursuing a degree in Elementary
Education for 3.5 years, I decided that my heart wasn’t in Education anymore.  After
many long nights of tears and worrying about the struggle of changing my major during
my senior year of college, I met with an advisor who led me to Mr. Gilmore. Not only did
Mr. Gilmore assist me in making a major change, but he encouraged me throughout the
process and made the switch so incredibly easy on me.  He reached out to several
professors, asking if I could join their classes late.  Mr. Gilmore even worked after hours
to make sure I would get into the classes I needed.  He went to immeasurable lengths to
make sure that all of my needs were met.  The most special part about it all, though, was
that he had no responsibility for helping me.  Rather, it was out of the pure generosity of
his heart, and Mr. Gilmore is the reason that I will now graduate on time with a degree in
Interdisciplinary Studies.  I could go on and on about Mr. Gilmore and how much he has
done for me.  He continues to reach out and make sure I am doing well.  He cares for
those around him so well; I believe he would be the most perfect recipient of this award.
He deserves it undoubtedly!

If you have any questions or would like to hear more about Mr. Gilmore and all the
different ways he has assisted and cared for me, feel free to contact me at (318)
914-3403.

Sincerely,
Kiley Jo Brandon


	M.Gilmore
	J.Chovanec
	K.Colvin
	K.Brandon

